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Slayton Search Partners Promotes Allison McWeeney
and Bo Murray to Vice President & Principal

Slayton Search Partners



Slayton Search Partners, a globally respected leader in retained executive search, is excited to

announce that Allison McWeeney and Bo Murray have both been promoted to the position of

Vice President and Principal. Allison and Bo will be focused on supporting Slayton partners

with engagements in the consumer and industrial groups, respectively, while also developing

and expanding their own client relationships.

 

After graduating from University of Michigan with a bachelor’s degree in psychology, Allison

joined the Slayton team in 2017 and was promoted from Research Associate to Associate in

2019, and then to Senior Associate in 2022.

 

“I’m thrilled to be advancing in my career at Slayton,” shared

Allison. “I’m grateful for the mentorship and guidance I’ve received

from my colleagues over the years and look forward to continued

growth.”

 

“The promotion to Vice President and Principal is a natural next step in Allison’s career and

one that she will undoubtedly excel in, well beyond expectations,” commented Molly Hull,

Executive Vice President at Slayton. “Allison is reliable, with meticulous attention to detail and

a unique ability to connect with everyone she meets, both colleagues and candidates alike. It’s

been an absolute pleasure to work closely with Allison and I’m extremely proud of her for this

well-deserved accomplishment.”

 

Bo joined Slayton as a Research Associate in 2016 after receiving a bachelor’s degree in

business from University of St. Thomas. He was promoted to Associate in 2019 and Senior

Associate in 2022.

 

“Throughout the seven years Bo has been with Slayton, he has

continually proven to be a key contributor to the team,” said John

Nimesheim, Managing Director and COO at Slayton. “His hard

work, dedication, and drive have been present since day one. We

are proud of his progress and look forward to his continued

success and progression.”

 

“Taking this next step in my career at Slayton is a huge milestone for me,” shared Bo. “I deeply



appreciate the opportunity and am excited to celebrate this accomplishment and continue

growing even more alongside this great team.”


